Brian Sandoval Governor



Troy Dillard
Director

Motor Carrier Division 555 Wright Way Carson City, NV 89711 – 0600 (775) 684-4711

August 13, 2013

Robin Murphy, Program Manager IRP, Inc 4301 Wilson Blvd., Suite 400 Arlington VA 22203

Dear Ms. Murphy,

The Nevada fee table has been updated and the changes are effective January 1, 2014. This chart has been updated to adjust the deprecation factors and add the Nevada suggested purchase cost (OPC) for 2015.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Melanie Brooks at (775) 684-4657 or <a href="mailto:mbrooks@dmv.nv.gov">mbrooks@dmv.nv.gov</a>.

Sincerely,

Melanie Brooks,

IRP Supervisor

Cc: Dawn Lietz, Motor Carrier Deputy Administrator